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• Due to the restrictions brought on by COVID-19 

Pathway CTM are delivering a revised offer to the 161 students who are 

currently signed up to the programme which includes increased student 

mentorship, on line employability webinar classes, more use of social 

media, Instagram live, digital training.

• More employers are joining webinars and creating content such as virtual 

tours of home building sites and are bringing subcontractors and 

apprentices into webinars to answers questions that would otherwise 

have been experienced during work experience.

• Hubs are being created to carryout virtual interview 

practice.

Women into Home Building:
• 33 women completed the first two training programmes, in north London and 

Birmingham respectively, before the lockdown was introduced. 

• Many have been successful in being employed, or  have received 

job/apprenticeship offers .

• All women continue to receive ongoing support from WiC, including 

mentorship calls, advice & guidance and employment connections.  

• Women into Construction (WiC) have also developed an active social media 

support network for all the candidates and are developing & testing online 

registration & information webinars to continue to engage women.

Service Leavers (12m+) into Home Building:

• Hopkins Homes in conjunction with Fortis have prepared a pathway 

programme that is ready to launch for a pilot group of 25 ex-military 

personnel. The attract campaign and scheduling of the sessions 

are due to be re-visited post covid and funding restrictions. 

NEETs into Home Building:

• Futures for You were due to start their programme for 40 

individuals in April, all the material and communication channels 

are ready to go when restrictions have been lifted.

• Redrow’s bespoke programme with DWP and Princes Trust in 

North Wales has also been postponed until further notice.

FE Leavers into Home Building:


